
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
 

 

 

The University of Texas at Arlington Police Department is scheduled for an annual assessment 

as part of a program to maintain accreditation by verifying that it meets professional standards. 

Administered by the Commission on Accreditation for Law Enforcement Agencies, Inc. (CALEA), 

the accreditation program requires law enforcement agencies to comply with state-of-the-art 

standards in four basic areas: policy or procedure, administration, operations, and support 

services. 

As a part of the assessment, agency employees and the public are invited to offer comments at 

https://cimrs2.calea.org/135  between July 7, 2025, and no later than September 5, 2025.   

Access is provided as an opportunity for comments and commendations regarding the agency’s 

quality of service or other information relevant to the accreditation process.   

The standards are available to view by writing the Commission at 13575 Heathcote Blvd. Suite 

320, Gainesville, Virginia 20155. 

 
 

 

https://nam12.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fu4689086.ct.sendgrid.net%2Fls%2Fclick%3Fupn%3DAhIcNjifmv1mxNp7XUGh1MxDR8xUZmPLDYZuw5oO728dHDJPFyEm-2BxTlhVdZVpJAk4T0_yUw9E2W1DejO90YLQ3VHVEoyYDZCb-2F2rY6fiosxaSAvZTooVctAMmR0NZSt-2Fyk20JmM4uUbziO-2BzBHGUYrv5moYzIKy-2BrIVGK8V0LV3GZn4eTaK03ViuucbCHRkjSzgjiwy38Naawn6BHggM9tuPkq4-2F2HD7TkkmX9jE-2F59O-2BaEirl4rUVqUXV6Xr-2FkYSQrLOSiF-2Bf-2BxfvA2vSq-2FPurvWQ-3D-3D&data=05%7C01%7Camanda.moss%40uta.edu%7Cc6c519ba0ba64534484608db09203e19%7C5cdc5b43d7be4caa8173729e3b0a62d9%7C0%7C0%7C638113806306814429%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=W%2BUgk4N7C%2BCUBJRR%2BVkgUu%2FCcY14i2%2BVubrUkSvTjP4%3D&reserved=0

